
Mayor’s Report  

For 
November 20, 2023 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 

1. Happy Thanksgiving:  The Borough Assembly wishes everyone a happy and 
healthy Thanksgiving holiday.  May we all remember and cherish what we are 

thankful for in our lives.  
  

2. Chamber Tree Lighting Event:  The Chamber of Commerce will be hosting 

the Tree Lighting Event on November 24th in the Municipal Building parking lot. 
The event begins with food vendors on Nordic Drive at 5:00 p.m., parade line-

up with goodies and candles between IGA and Petersburg Properties at 5:15 
p.m., and the parade kick-off at 5:30 p.m.  Come and enjoy the fun! 
 

 
 

 

    
 
 

 
 

 


